NIELIT Lucknow

Notice

- This is to inform that Walk-in
Interview for the post of Assistant co-ordinator and Data Entry
operator which was held on 04/08/2020 has been cancelled by
Competent Authority . All the candidates who appeared in this
Walk-in Interview are requested to send their Bank-Account
details for refund of Registration-fee on amit@nielit.gov.in
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